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Cooper, Kathy

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Susanne DesRoches [susanne_desroches@yahoo.com]
Friday, August 06, 2010 4:53 PM
EP, RegCommerits
Marcellus Shale Drilling

Do not approve the Marcellus Shale drilling. It is a potential health and environmental hazard to the drinking
water of millions of residents of NY State.
Susanne DesRoches
187 Sackett Street #2
Brooklyn, NY 11231

IBVI
AUG 1 7 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION


